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TTJ’s Timber Merchanting Development Award

TTJ’s Timber Merchanting Development Award is open to timber and builders’ merchants which have
undertaken initiatives to develop and improve the timber side of their businesses from September 2023 to June 2025. 

This may involve a range of actions covering, for example (but not limited to), improving the timber product range, delivery service, site and infrastructure investment (buildings, handling equipment, storage showrooms/shop), investment in management/ordering software and initiatives to educate the end-user in correct timber specification.
Entries will be judged on performance criteria including strategy, delivery of initiatives & how improvements have benefitted the business.
Name of entrant: 
Address:

Contact name: 
Tel:
E-mail:

Please fill out this form and return with your entry, which should include:
• A clear synopsis of the aims and execution of the development plants 
• Photos and other evidence of relevant improvements made 
• An analysis of the positive effect on business. This can comprise detailed statistical and other supporting information, including if relevant customer testimony.
	




Please include a minimum of two images to support the submission, and no more than five and label them: “TTJ Timber Merchanting Development Award – Company name”.

Send the completed entry form and supporting documents and images to: awards@ttjonline.com The TTJ Awards are judged by independent panel. Entry Deadline is June 16 2025. 
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